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Council Updates 
If you have a complaint or concern that needs to be addressed by council– please put in writing and forward to the 

Town Office.  All New correspondence will be tabled at the next council meeting. Only one meeting a month in sum-

mer.  Next Council meeting  July 6 
 

Recycle Yard 
No we do NOT accept grass clippings or yard debris, those need to go in your grey bin, we do however take branch-

es, and trees, electronics & batteries. Open second Saturday of the month 10am-12noon 

Property Taxes 
Property Taxes are due July 31. Penalties will be added August 1. 

Business of the month: 

Hair by 
Cher 

Cut, Color, 
perm and 

Styling   

Our Mission statement: We support the sustainable growth of our diverse community by building 
solid foundations for success and providing an exceptional quality of life through progressive gov-

ernance! 

Our Vision Statement: Town of Mundare is a growing community that we/you are proud to call 
HOME 

In Memory 

 

The town erected a tent to allow residents to 

donate shoes in memory of the graves discov-

ered  at a former residential school in Kamloops 

BC.  The memorial was open for 215 hours and 

32 pairs of shoes were donated. The shoes were 

then donated to the Strathcona  

Women’s Shelter in Sherwood park. 

Pictured (l-r) Frank Rosypal, Irene Talaga, Mike 

Saric , Cheryl Caliniou, and Jason Kowal. 

Open: 
 
Monday to  
Friday  
9:00 am— 
5: 00 pm 
 
Open late  
Thursdays  
till 8:00 pm 

To book your appointment, call today!!    
(780) 603-3771 



 

 

Darvonda Greenhouse 
Is staying open till everything is gone!! 

Excellent Prices!! 

Excellent Deals!! 

Monday –Saturday 9am-5 pm 

 

Drop-In Center: 
 We are now open for business.  If you are 

looking for a venue for a private party, please 

contact Judy Shaw at (780)632-9975.  

Memberships for the Senior Citizens Club are 

now due and anyone over age 18 can be-

come a member.  The cost is $10.00 for 

2021.  In house floor curling will start July 5 

at 1:00 p.m. for members and will be every 

Monday and Wednesday!! 
 

Mundare Pharmacy News; 
The Pharmacy recently had a name change.  

We currently are called the “Royal Care Mund-

are Pharmacy”.  We continue to provide you 

with the same friendly, efficient service that 

you have come to know.  The Pharmacy has 

been extremely busy with vaccines and will 

still continue to offer the “Pfizer BioNTech” 

Covid 19 vaccine. Appointment scheduling 

continues, although, we do accept walk-ins, 

as long as you meet the time requirements 

set out by Alberta Health. 

We are kicking off Summer with “BLOW OUT 

SALES”…. 

50% OFF Summer time fun items for kids 

40% off Women’s Clothing 

35% off Ladies purses 

DVD’s $1.00 each/ Selected cards 1:00 

Pop Shoppe pop (While supplies last)..$1.59 

ea/12 pack $19.00 

Stay tuned for more sales... 

Mundare Pub– We are back to Nor-

mal*** 

New Promotion: 

Monday– Mundare Plate (all day long) 

Tuesday-CaeSar Day-Drink( all day) 
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What’s new 

Wednesday– Wing night (4pm-11pm) 

Thursday– Free Pool 

Friday—Open Mic Day 

Event– Outside patio for Canada Day 

Menu 

Traditional Korean Food 

Bulgogi Rice 

Bulgogi Noodles 

Bulgogi Mandu 

Fried Rice with Beef 

Ramyun (Noodle Soup– Spicy or Mild) 

Business Hours for the time being 

Monday-Thursday 12:00pm-11:00pm 

Friday & Saturday 12:00pm –12:00 am 

Sunday Closed 
 

Do you Need a ride? 

Do you need a ride for Doctors Appoint-

ments or to get groceries? Call Carol 

Laschuk at (780)632-9418  
 

Chicken Coop—Will be hosting a Sale & fund-

raiser for the Kalyna Country Quilters Friday July 16 

& Saturday July 17. 

The Sale will continue during regular store hours. 

Members of the gild have donated items for sale to 

be used to help continue the work we do to help 

others. Some items will be sold by individuals as 

well.  Please come check out the many beautiful  

handcrafted items.  

Thank you for your support. 



 

 

M a r y  I m m a c u l a t e  A u x i l i a r y  
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BACK IN ACTION!! 

Yahoo!  The Auxiliary is happy to 
announce it is back in action and 
the Mary Immaculate Care Centre.  
In order to assist with resident ac-
tivities, Volunteers were required 
to attend a Volunteer Orientation 
to become familiar with Covid 
guidelines and safety measures 

practiced at the Care Centre. 

Our first Auxilian chose bowling 
as her first reentry activity.  A 
popular activity, with some friend-
ly competition thrown in, the resi-
dents concentrated hard on 
knocking over the high scoring 
pins. From having fun to seeing 
familiar “faces”, everyone had a 
great time.  Next week, another 
Auxilian will be assisting with the 
walking program.  Residents look 
forward to participating in this 
morning program because they 
say, the exercise helps to loosen 
their muscles and they feel better 

all day.   

Bingo is undeniably, the favorite 
activity of Mary Immaculate resi-
dents who love the competition, 
the camaraderie and, of course, 
the prizes!  Auxilians are looking 
forward to enjoying bingo with the 

residents beginning next week. 

Besides the resident events, the 
Auxiliary has been warming up its 

volunteer spirit with other activities. 

The Auxiliary held  it’s first meeting 
in over a year.  The agenda was short 
with a few summer time activities 
discussed followed and by an abbre-
viated Annual Meeting & election.  
Congratulations and thank you, to 
the Executive for their commitment 
to Auxiliary projects and ideals.  
June 18th found Auxilian gardeners 
busily filling the planters and pots at 
the Care Centre.  Many thanks to 
Darvoda Greenhouse staff for their 
assistance.  It is amazing how the 
flowers have brightened the outside 
of the building and uplifted the resi-
dents’ spirits.  Residents and staff 
hurried outside to take in the gor-
geous flowers and to express their 
thanks to the volunteers.  The beau-
tiful potted tomatoes & cucumbers 
donated by the greenhouse was the 
“icing on the cake”.  Now to re pot the 
plants and wait patiently for the re-

sults! 

We wish the community could see 
how happy the residents are, not only 
to see the flowers and vegetables but, 
to receive a gift of any kind, even a 
greeting card.  To know that someone 

cares, means the world to them. 

You have never really lived until you 
have done something for someone 
who cannot repay you. –on their be-

half, Thank You!! 



 

 

 
Books and other items can be dropped off in the 
Book Return near the library door.  Memberships 
can be renewed or purchased during hours of opera-
tion of the library.  Cash only please.  
 Adults $10 
Family $25 
Senior $7 
And children $5 
 
For new memberships, a completed application and 
picture identification are needed. Renewals can be 
done over the phone if this is more convenient. 
 
Volunteer Opportunity 
The Mundare Public Library Board serves the Town 
of Mundare and surrounding area.  While the library 
receives funding from a variety of sources, including 
the Town of Mundare, the Library Board operates 
independently governed by a Board of Trustees.  The 
Mundare Library Board has a volunteer opportunity 
open to anyone interested in helping showcase our 
library.  The Board meets four times a year and 
works closely with the Friends of Mundare Library 
Society.  If you would like to share your love of read-
ing and are interested in enhancing literacy in 
Mundare and area, please submit a letter of interest 
to Lillian Sabo, Board Chair at asabo@mcsnet.ca 
 
Evelyn Henke , Manager 

MUNDARE LIBRARY IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!! 
 
As of June 10, 2021 Alberta has entered Stage 2 
of re-opening saying that: 

• libraries can open to the public at 1/3rd of 
the fire code occupancy (for Mundare Li-
brary this means one to two patrons) 

• Masking rules remain in place (Masks are 
available in the library. 

• Social distancing rules remain in place 

• Gloves still are required for handling books 
on the shelves. 

 
Staff will be on site on Tuesdays and Thursdays 
from 10:00am to 4:00 pm.  
 
Computer use: 
Patrons in need of a computer may use one of the 
public computers for a set amount of time.  Com-
puters will be sanitized between users, and in 
keeping with social distancing, only one of the 
computers is available for use at any one time. 
 
As always, when visiting Mundare Public Library, 
children aged 12 and younger must be accompa-
nied by an adult at all times. 
 
Curbside pickup, during the hours of opening for 
the Town of Mundare building, will continue. 

5128 50 Street, 

Mundare,  AB  T0B 3H0 

Phone: 780-764-3929 

Fax: 780-764-2003 

E-mail: reception@mundare.ca

L i b r a r y  n e w s  

WE ARE ON THE  
WEB 

WWW.MUNDARE.CA 
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C o m m u n i t i e s  i n  b l o o m  

We have undertaken the enhancement at the south 
side “Welcome to Mundare” sign.  Our member Bob 
Gratton, designed & spear-headed this project.  Many 
volunteer hours were spent doing the ground work 
with the assistance of Mike Nowicki, Debby Gratton 
& Charlene Nowiski.  The committee spent one hot 
morning, pruning & trimming the trees at the site 
with the help of Frank Howard.  The project will be 
completed when we will be able to place sod around 
the area.  A Big Thank-you to all involved. 
The concession booth at Victory Park is operated by 
us during ball tournaments.  Volunteers are always 
welcome. 

To volunteer  with the concession phone Bob at 
(780)221-6404. 
NEW THIS YEAR!!! 
Scott’s Miracle-Grow Company, in partnership 
with Communities in Bloom, will be awarding 6 
households for “Best Garden Selection” Awards in 
the town of Mundare.  Nominate your neighbor or 
yourself. 
Forms can be picked up @ town office before 
Wednesday, July 14, 2021. for more information 
please phone Irene (780)764-3877 
Next meeting is scheduled for July 19, 2021 at 
1:00pm          ENJOY YOUR SUMMER 


